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RUSSELL CURLERS TO GET NEW ICE.

On Tuesday, Aug. 26th, a general meeting of the Russell Curling
Club approved renovations designed to give Russell curlers as fine an
ice surface as any in the Ottawa Valley. Improvements to be completed
before the coming season include a new floor insulated to prevent
heaving, roof repairs to stop the leaks, and ceiling insulation to
eliminiate condensation and brighten up the interior. These measures
will also extend the curling season and reduce hydro consumption.

New members are always welcome.
Contact Mr. Wendell Stanley at £45-2188 (days) or 445-5235.

Steve Schroeter
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RUSSELL CENTENNIAL POOL - SUMMER SESSION '75

The Summen Session at the Russell Pool was sponsored by the Red Cross Assoccation
and was a registerned Summer Program with Ontarnio Aquatics.

The Tnstructorns and Guands wene:

Ken Bailey (head)
Denise Woodeock
Janet Graham

Ingrnid Vandenrlinden
Jane Wrnight (continued)



